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First of all we the taxpayers will have to pay for her operation.This is a expansion of 

her Welfare State and a land grab to house illegals .She is forcing us to live next to 

sex offenders and drug addicts in our rural comunities.These people need to be 

locked up not coddled with subozone and clean needles.There are able bodied 

homeless that need to work and if anything She needs to recriminalize drugs and 

lock them up and deport them not take money from the citizens to house them..There 

are opportunities for rehab in jail.The solution is not to unleash these people on the 

law abiding citizens.No way am I for this kind of complete irresponsibility. I do not 

support this bill. 


